Tirana, 2 December 2024

Dear Presidents,

I am pleased to invite you to the Preparatory Meeting of the Circle of Presidents, an essential
milestone in the organizing process of the XXth Congress of CECC. In consideration of the
majority of members” preference expressed in the voting protocol, the meeting will be held on
Friday, February 28", 2025. in Tirana, Albania.

We warmly encourage scheduling your visit for 27 and 28 February 2025. The working session of
the Circle of Presidents is set to take place at the Maritim Hotel Plaza Tirana, which we also
propose as your accommodation during your stay. For your reference, please find attached a
preliminary program detailing the proposed activities.

To facilitate the organization of this event, we respectfully request that you complete and return
the enclosed registration form at your earliest convenience within December 20", 2024 to
ceccwgik.gov.al. Your timely confirmation will greatly assist in finalizing the necessary logistical
preparations.

I would like to invite your input on protentional meeting’s agenda items, as well suggestions on
themes/ topics for the XXth Congress in 2027, which will be shared in accordance with the CECC
Statute and Regulation, along with the formal invitation, draft agenda, and a detailed proposal for
the Congress theme and topics.

Your esteemed presence and valuable contributions are essential to the success of this preparatory
process. Should you require any additional information or assistance, please do not hesitate to
contact the organizing team.

I extend my highest regards and look forward to welcoming you to Tirana.

Yours respectfully,

President of the C in§tj tio ourt of Albania
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